
 

 

March 27, 2023 
 

Chairwoman Kay Granger     Ranking Member Laura DeLauro 
House Appropriations Committee    House Appropriations Committee 
H-307 The Capitol      1036 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515     Washington, DC 20515 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

I am requesting funding for the Music Institute of Chicago’s Evanston East Campus Building 
Rehabilitation project in fiscal year 2024. The entity to receive funding for this project is the Music 
Institute of Chicago, 1702 Sherman Avenue, Evanston, Illinois, 60201.  The funding for this project 
would facilitate significant renovations, including exterior spot pointing, rebuilding the structure’s 
front staircase and entrance platform, restoration of the building’s historic exterior doors, and 
installation of a new security system.   

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 42 U.S.C. 
5305(a)(4).  

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 
family. 

 
Sincerely, 

Jan Schakowsky 
Member of Congress 


